

Subject: Corona- Virus

Dear Parents and Caretakers

Yesterday the government announced new measures because there are Corona infections that can not be traced to the source.

The schools remain open for the time being, but events where a hundred of more people gathering are prohibited from now on. All museums and theaters will be closed.

In order to keep the risk of contamination as small as possible we have, at least up to March 31 decided the following:

- No school trips during school hours.
- If there are symptoms that may indicate the virus, coughing, colds and fever, we urge you to take your child or keep him/her home. If you have the symptoms, please do not enter the school.
- If there is any new information the school will provide information through the website or newsletters.

We follow developments closely and will comply with the guidelines of RIVM and GGD-Zaanstreek-waterland.

We would like to ask you to keep a close eye on your phone and as soon as school ask for it to pick up the child immediately cooperate with this.

With kind regards

The emergency team CPOW-MOP